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Annual Meeting Date Set by PPL
Corporation
PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL) has set the date of the company's annual meeting of shareowners for Wednesday,
May 18, 2011, at the Zoellner Arts Center, 420 E. Packer Ave., on the campus of Lehigh University in Bethlehem,
Pa. The meeting will begin at 10 a.m. EDT.

PPL Corporation, headquartered in Allentown, Pa., owns or controls about 19,000 megawatts of generating
capacity in the United States, sells energy in key U.S. markets, and delivers electricity and natural gas to about
5.2 million customers in the United States and the United Kingdom. More information is available at
www.pplweb.com.
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For further information: For news media, George E. Biechler, +1-610-774-5997, or for investment community,
Joseph P. Bergstein, +1-610-774-5609, both of PPL Corporation
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